
JHF was invited to speak at Viet-Japan Architecture Association meeting 
 
 
Japan Housing Finance Agency (“JHF”) was invited to give a presentation at Viet-Japan 
Architecture Association meeting held on September 7, 2019. 
 
At the meeting, the delegates from JHF spoke about housing market in Japan. 

 

 

 

 


